Since the last meeting, the Mayor has attended the following:

2nd August

6 th June	Saltash Rugby Club End of Season Festival and Awards Presentation
11 th June	Saltash Town Band Annual General Meeting
30 th June	Rotary Club of Saltash Presidents Handover Event on the occasion of the new President taking office
2 nd July	Saltash Town Band rehearsals and Awards presentation
20 th July	S106 Panel meeting

<u>Please note: all visits attended adhered to our Covid Risk Assessment and were socially distanced, where applicable.</u>

Meet with potential new Mayor's Cadet